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Work begins on dismantling the Natural History displays at Letchworth Museum, cleaning
the specimens, and packing them to go into storage until the new museum opens. Here,
Sian and Suzie are cleaning some of the squirrels – a grey one and one of our special black
squirrels!
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Cleaning squirrels at Letchworth Museum
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